
 

 

Marlboro Township 
Department of Administration 

1979 Township Drive 
Marlboro, NJ 07746 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION 

CLARIFICATION NO. 2 
Date:   Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

 

 
 

Questions have been raised by prospective bidders with respect to the 
 

PROVISION OF 2024 WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM “BLOSSOM HEIGHTS/GEORGETOWN 
MANOR, CONOVER HILLS, HIGHLAND CREST/JUNCTION TRAIL, MARLBORO GARDENS AND 
WINDING BROOK/SHALLOW BROOK.” - PREVENTATIVE VALVE MAINTENANCE PROGRAM 

 (Bid 2024-17) 
 
Please be advised as follows: 

 
Q 1: “Do we need to keep the system pressurized while replacing the valve bonnet & other parts? Is it possible to 
isolate the valves which will be worked on?   
 
 
A: Please See page T-6, Scope of Work, Unidentified Issue (S), item a 

 
 

The water system shall remain pressurized during all preventative valve maintenance work. 
Should any water mains need to be shut-down to complete the work do to unforeseen 
circumstances, the contractor is required to coordinate the required shutdown with the MTWUD 
Engineering Project Manager. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please be reminded that bids will be received and opened at 10:00 AM on Wednesday, July 31, 2024. 
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